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CONSERVATION AREA ADVISORY COMMITTEE 

Advisory Committee: Primrose Hill 
Application ref: 2014/5587/P 
Address: 21 Prince Albert RoadLondonNW1 7ST Planning Officer: Victoria Pound Comments by: 
9 October 2014 
Proposal: Alterations at rear second floor level to include the replacement of a non-original sash 
window with timber framed French doors, and installation of new railing around bay parapet, to 
form a terrace. 

No Objection: Yes 
Comment: Yes 
Observations: ADVICE from Primrose Hill Conservation Area AdvisoryCommittee 2A Manley 
Street, London NIP/1 8LT 

17 September 2014 

21 Prince Albert Road 2014/5587/P 

No objection, but we recommend that the railing be finished, and permanently maintained, in black 
gloss paint. 

Richard Simpson FSA 
Chair 
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